

February 16, 2011

Daryl Rosen-Huitt St. Louis Town Planner 3B The Pines Court St. Louis, MO 63141

Dear Daryl -

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Crestwood-Sunset Hills Area Chamber of Commerce, congratulations! You have been selected our 2010 Rookie of the Year!

This is indeed an honor that we do not bestow lightly. You were nominated for this honor by someone from within the Chamber, along with several additional letters of commendation. All nominations received were then voted on by the Community/Member Development Committee. Their recommendation for each award was then ratified by the Board of Directors. You definitely met and exceeded all the criteria for this award.

The presentation of this award will take place at a special luncheon to be held on Tuesday, March 15, 2011 at Orlando Gardens Banquet Center on Watson Road. The festivities will begin with a reception starting at 11:00 a.m. Lunch will be served at 11:45 a.m.

We would like to extend this special invitation to you and your husband, or a guest of your choosing, to be our special guests. Of course, you are welcome to invite as many family, friends, and business associates as you want to attend this special presentation. You will be receiving a formal invitation within a few days.

We look forward to honoring you with the 2010 Rookie of the Year award.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann McWilliams

**Executive Director** 

9058 A Watson Road St. Louis, MO 63126